

GLEN Iris Centre Newsletter

ISSUe 3



Hello everybody and welcome to this month's newsletter. We have been fortunate to have a couple of new children start in our Toddler room, so a big welcome to their families.

In this month's newsletter we are going to focus on toilet training. This is always a popular topic and we are always happy to provide information and guidance for our families.

Firstly, there are some key signs that could indicate your child is ready for toilet training;

- Indicating their nappy is soiled or wet (either verbally or non-verbally)
- Having long periods of time between wet nappies
- Wanting to sit on the toilet or potty
- Not wanting to wear a nappy

It is important to support your child when they are showing signs of being ready for toilet training. Secondly, consistency is key.

Working together with us at the centre - let us know your child has started toilet training or is showing signs of wanting to toilet train. The more we all positively encourage your child with the toileting transition, the easier it will be.

Key things to note; once you start Toilet Training, don't go back (being consistent even if your child is having accidents is very important). Be positive, use praise and rewards (things like sticker charts are great for positive reinforcement).

Upcoming Events

- Wednesday 26th March Wear Purple Day
- Thursday 27th March Costume Dress Up Day
- Friday 28th March Grandparents/Special Persons Afternoon Tea
- Wednesday 2nd April World Autism Day
- Thursday 17th April Easter Hunt
- Friday 18th April Centre Closed
- Monday 21st April Centre Closed

Reminders

Don't forget to sign your child in/out of the centre each day. It is important to sign in/out on both the paper form and the iPads. So please, don't forget to do this.